
  
Issue 290 Week Ending Friday 2nd September 2022 

Thank you for your continued support both within and beyond school.  Susan McGrath, Headteacher. head@carletongreen.lancs.sch.uk  

Stacey Clark, Deputy Headteacher. s.clark@carletongreen.lancs.sch.uk  
 

 

Many more dates to be added but below are just a few to put in your diaries: 
 
Thursday 1st September ~ welcome back to school. 
Please ensure school have in date medication for your child – such as inhalers, epi-pen, anti-histamine. 
Monday 5th September ~ Zoom session for parents regarding online safety.  We are awaiting details of a link for this and 
will send it when received. 
Monday 12th September ~ Clubs will start 
Tuesday 13th September ~ Return revised healthcare plans 
Thursday 15th September ~ 17:00 meeting regarding Waterpark for Year 6 parents.   
Friday 14th October ~ Tree Day (wear Green) 
Monday 17th October ~ Parents’ Evening online appointments. (16:00-19:00) 
Tuesday 18th October ~ Parents’ Evening online appointments. (16:00-19:00) 
Friday 21st October ~ PTFA Pumpkin Day (non-Uniform) 
Friday 21st October ~ Break up for Half term two-week break. 
Monday 7th November ~ Back at school. 
Friday 2nd December ~ PTFA Christmas Market & Christmas Carols. 
Week Beginning the 12th December ~ Christmas Productions 
Friday 16th December ~ Break up for Christmas 
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Wishing you all a very warm welcome back to school.  It has been absolutely wonderful to see how well our children have 

returned this September following the long summer break.  We have enjoyed welcoming our new starters to Little Chicks 

and Ducklings as well as some new members joining classes further up in our school.  Mrs Clark (our new Deputy 

Headteacher) too has made a great start with us and we are looking forward to leading our school together. 

When being out on the playgrounds in the mornings we have noticed an increase in the number of dogs accompanying 

our children.  Although, we very much want to encourage walking to school with your furry family members we do 

stipulate that they are kept on a lead at all times (that is held by an adult) and that they are kept to the periphery of our 

school grounds.  It obviously goes without saying that all dog mess must be cleared immediately.  We are mindful that 

some members of our school are not that comfortable with dogs and would like that we respect their needs also. 

Health and Safety ~ If your child has a known medical need you will receive a blank health care plan via email on Tuesday.  

We would like these to be completed at home and returned electronically to our SENDCo Miss Parker by Tuesday 13th 

September: a.parker@carletongreen.lancs.sch.uk  

If you do not receive a blank health care plan yet you know your child has got a medical need please contact the school 

office. 
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Clubs are due to start on the 12th September for the coming term.  Please go to carletongreen.schoolcloud.co.uk  to find 

out further details and to book your child a place. 

Tuesdays ~ Taekwondo am (paid provision), pm- Dodgeball for the UKS2 children, Mindfulness for KS1, Rugby for LKS2, 

Digital Photography for UKS2. 

Wednesdays ~ Running for KS2 am, pm - Multi Skills for KS1  

Thursdays ~ pm – Multi Skills for LKS2, Dance for KS2, Reading, Art for LKS2. 

 

Other information: 

School Places for September 2023: 

From Thursday 1 September 2022 Lancashire parents can start to apply for primary and secondary places starting in September 2023 

at www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools.  Admissions Notes of Guidance Final 2023-24.pdf (286KB)  Admissions PRIMARY 2023-24 A4 North.pdf 

(601KB)  Admissions SECONDARY 2023-24 A4 North.pdf (292KB) 

Money worries: Visit mind.org.uk/money-support for information and support.  
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As you will have noticed Arundel Drive has been resurfaced however, the road markings are not present currently.  Please 

drive and park with consideration to others and our neighbouring homes.  The school car park is for the staff of school use 

only. 
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